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The Stout Ranch

April 16, 1996

Patricia C. Beaver, Secretary

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Notice of Hearing
Docket No. 5-11

Dear Ms. Beaver:

With reference to the Notice of Hearing, we would like to add the
following to the end of the paragraph following Item #3:

"The Applicant would like the Commission to determine ........

and/or the Applicant would like the Commission under Title 34, Article
60, Act 106 2(c), 117, to space this well at 40 acres to include Applicant's

26.36 acres. In this case Applicants percentage of the well would be

32.95% (13.18 net acres of 40 total). "

We appreciate your help. Thank you.
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